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 “I OPPOSE SB907, No more regulations, instead hold employers accountable with 

current regulations and laws. Feel free to expand on the message we have provided, 

the simple message was created for your convenience. We encourage you to 

express how you personally feel about the bill and how it may affect you personally.  


